
 
 

March 2, 2016 
Announcement 1090 

 

EDI Claims Denied with Edit Code 0444 Will Be Reprocessed 

Claims submitted electronically (EDI) that processed September 20, 2013, through August 16, 2015, and denied 

inappropriately with edit code 0444 (Third party EOB not attached) are being automatically reprocessed.  The 

results of the reprocessed claims will appear on remittance advices dated March 11, 2016. 

 


